
Join us on Thursday 19th January for an American 
themed school dinner for the January census day. 

If your child is eligible for Free School Meals and has 
school dinners, there isn’t anything you need to do. 

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and 
usually brings a packed lunch, this day would be a 
great opportunity for your child to try school meals. 
You don’t need to let the school know but we would 
encourage children to have a school meal on this day.  

Having a school meal on this day not only provides 
opportunity to enjoy some of the favourite meal 
options but it also boosts funding for the school. 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza & Chips 
Burger & Chips

Ham, Cheese & Tuna sandwiches
Pasta and Tomato Sauce

Ice Cream
Shortbread Biscuit

Themed School Dinner
Thursday 19th January 2023


